
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Redevelopment Agency of Santaquin City (the "Agency”) 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING The Redevelopment Agency of Santaquin City (the 

"Agency") hereby gives notice of a public hearing on the proposed project area 

plan (the "Plan") for the proposed Orchard Lane Community Reinvestment Project 

Area (the "Project Area"). At the public hearing, the Agency will hear public 

comment on and objections to the draft Plan for the Project Area, including 

whether the Plan should be revised, approved, or rejected. At the hearing, the 

Agency will also receive all written comments and objections to the Plan. All 

interested persons are invited to submit to the Agency written comments on the 

Plan before the date of the hearing to the City Recorder at 275 West Main Street; 

Santaquin, UT 84655. All concerned citizens are invited to attend the project area 

plan hearing scheduled for July 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 

possible, in the 2nd floor council chambers at 275 West Main Street, Santaquin, 

UT. A copy of the Plan is available for inspection at the Agency offices at 275 West 

Main Street, Santaquin, UT, during regular business hours. The Agency is creating 

the Project Area to facilitate economic development and job creation within 

Santaquin City. Any person objecting to the Plan or contesting the regularity of 

any of the proceedings to adopt it may appear before the Agency Board at the 

hearing to show cause why the Plan should not be adopted.  

 


